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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 2:37 PM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Chris Jones; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; David J. Adkins; Crystal 

Weaver (caweaver@blm.gov); Deborah McKinney
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: Logan 35 B Fed Battery

Chris, I will be the point of contact for this event. I'll look at the event location some time in the morning and will get 
back to you with issues, etc. Thanks 
 
On Tue, May 7, 2019 at 8:06 AM Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> wrote: 

Logan 35 B Fed Battery 

  

All, 

The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5388. 

Thank you, 

  

Victoria Venegas 

EMNRD 

OCD-District II 

811 S First St. Artesia 

NM 88210 

Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 

  

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate 
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

  

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 3:59 PM 
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To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: Logan 35 B Fed Battery 

  

2RP-5388 

  

Amalia Bustamante 

EMNRD-Oil Conservation Division-District II 

575-748-1283 EXT. 113 

  

  

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:14 PM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: Logan 35 B Fed Battery 

  

  

  

From: Chris Jones <cjones@talonlpe.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 1:22 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov) 
<jamos@blm.gov> 
Cc: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Logan 35 B Fed Battery 

  

Please find the Initial C-141, for this spill site. 

  

Thank You, 
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Chris Jones 
Project Manager 
Office: 575.746.8768 
Direct: 575.616.4022 
Cell: 575.631.6977 
Fax: 575.746.8905 
Emergency: 866.742.0742 
Web: www.talonlpe.com 

 

  

  

  

 
 
 
--  
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineering Tech 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office:  (575) 234-5909 
Fax:  (575) 234-5927 
Cell:  (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 


